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We are delighted to share with you we 
have officially been recognised as a 
Healthy School. This reflects our
commitment to ensuring that our 
children know about the importance of 
having a healthy body and mind and 
how to achieve this. A huge thank you 
to Miss Vessy and Miss Silk who have 
co-led on this initiative. 

Please look out for more information 
relating to our quest to gain the silver 
award. 



Virtual Parents Evening  

We have had a great uptake for our virtual parents evenings which take place 

on: Tuesday 20th & Thursday 22nd October

Please make sure you have logged onto schoolcloud to book your

appointment by Monday morning.

If you are having any difficulties doing this please contact the school office for 

help on 020 8952 6026

Please note, you must log on to schoolcloud 5 mins before your appointment 

starts. Please can your child be with you for this meeting.

We are looking forward to seeing all our parents virtually next week.



Celebrating Harvest

Next week we will be celebrating Harvest in our assemblies. 

To mark this, we would like to send a Barnfield donation of non 

perishable items to our local food bank to support our 

community.

If you are able to and would like to participate, please send in 

tinned items of food or dried pasta / rice / lentils with your child 

on Monday and Tuesday.

These items will be packaged together and given to our local 

foodbanks. Thank you in advance.



Tier Two information 

As London is about to enter Tier 2 we wanted to clarify that all children are 

expected to be in school on Monday unless they are unwell. Any child who

is self isolating but feeling ok should log on to Tapestry / Google classroom 

to complete their school work.

Parents are reminded that households should not mix from midnight tonight 

unless as part of support bubbles.

Please be aware that we need to help enforce theses rules at school to 

help keep everyone safe. Therefore, children should only be collected by

family members from their household or support bubble.

Thank you for working with us and for all your support.



Safeguarding

As part of our Safeguarding arrangements, please can adults not use their

mobile phones whilst on the school grounds. This is to protect you, our 

children and community.

Thankyou in advance for your co-operation.



Year 6 Secondary School

Just to remind all parents of Year 6 
children that the secondary school 
application deadline is 31st

October 2020.

Please ensure you submit your 
application by this date.

If you need any help with this
please call the school office.



Stars of the week  

Well done to the following children who were nominated as stars of 

the week.

1H Patrick– For being ready to learn and focused 

1L Joseph – For always showing responsibility 

2A Miranda – For always being considerate 

2CW Yusuf – For great participation in lessons & being ready to learn



Stars of the week  

Well done to the following children who were nominated as stars of 

the week.

3H Aminata– For always being ready to learn

3P Stefan – For always showing good manners and being helpful

4R Nazar –For always being focused and ready to learn

4V Zabiullah – For being so positive and sharing that

5G Amirah – For settling into class so well this term

5S Nusayba– For having such a positive attitude 

6H Andrew – For always being ready to learn

6JS Benard – For always be so willing to help everyone



School Lunches    

Families are reminded that if you would 

like your child to swap from their current 

lunchtime arrangement, we need 2 

weeks notice. 

This is because our kitchen team order 

food deliveries two weeks in advance.

Please contact the office if you would 

like to change your lunch pattern


